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PPrreesseerrvvaattiioonn  iiss  oonnee  ooff  tthhee  hhiigghheesstt  ffoorrmmss  ooff  ggoooodd  cciittiizzeennsshhiipp..  

 
We invite you to participate in the restoration of the  
John Buckelew House at the Pulda Farm, circa 1765 

 
Over the last several years, the North Brunswick Historical Society has led the effort to preserve  

and restore what is likely the oldest residential home remaining in North Brunswick. 
Our work thus far has been funded with proceeds from the 235th Anniversary Gala in 2014. 

 
North Brunswick is the only area municipality without a public historic home or museum.  

The home and its adjacent barns and lands are envisioned as an outstanding setting for a variety of 
public events, including history-related functions, tours, educational programs, school activities, 

seasonal events, fall festivals, meetings, and even weddings and other private social events. 
 

We’ve been busy. 
 

We selected HMR Architects of Princeton to partner with us for restoration management, 
and secured a grant with the Middlesex County Cultural and Historic Commission to document the 

history of the house.  We brought potable water inside the house for the first time, and restored 
electric service to the house which has been dark for 10 years.   

 
Most recently, through a grant from the NJ Historic Trust 1772 Foundation, we were able to begin 

to paint the house but a lack of funds limited our work to the two-story Federal portion of the 
home.  This exterior painting project has achieved not only an impressive new aesthetic, but has 

substantially improved the exterior maintenance and condition of this historical treasure. 
 

We have a long list of restoration projects that require public support! 
 

PPlleeaassee  ccoonnssiiddeerr  aa  ddoonnaattiioonn  iinn  ssuuppppoorrtt  ooff  tthhiiss  iimmppoorrttaanntt  eennddeeaavvoorr..  
 

Board of Trustees - Michael C. Hritz, President; Connie Adamo, Vice President 
Nansi Krauss, Secretary; Richard D. Liguori, Treasurer; Janice Larkin, Trustee 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Name: __________________________________________________Donation amount of your choice: $_________ 
 
Address:   
 
Email address:        
 

Please make your donation payable to the North Brunswick Historical Society and mail to: 
North Brunswick Historical Society, P.O. Box 7140, North Brunswick, NJ 08902 

The North Brunswick Historical Society, Inc. is a not-for-profit corporation organized exclusively for charitable purposes under 
Section501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code, and originally incorporated in 1978. 

 



 
The historic John Buckelew House circa 18th century, before and after the first phase of  

our restoration efforts.  Please help us do more and one day open this home to the public! 
 


